
Financial Counseling Resources 

Date: ____________ 

Recipient Name 

Recipient Address 

City, State, Zip Code 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

We are pleased to provide you with information about the Financial Counseling Resources 

available through the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD). Our goal is 

to assist individuals and families in achieving financial stability and homeownership. 

Enclosed you will find a list of certified HUD housing counseling agencies. These organizations 

provide comprehensive services including budgeting, credit counseling, and assistance with 

mortgage options. 

For more information, please visit [HUD website link] or contact us at [contact information]. We 

are here to support you in your financial journey. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


